
City of Baltimore

Legislation Text

City Council
City Hall, Room 408

100 North Holliday Street
Baltimore, Maryland 21202

Zero Waste Planning Effort
For the purpose of requesting that agency representatives come before the Committee to give and
update on the status of the Zero Waste Planning Effort and the Department of Public Works will
discuss their Less Waste Plan.
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